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13th October 2023 
 
Dear parents, 

Year 4 Staffing 
 
I am wri7ng to inform you of some upcoming staffing changes in Year 4. 
 
Our huge congratula7ons go to Mrs Thompson, who has secured a Deputy 
Headteacher posi7on at a new school from January. This means that 
unfortunately she will be leaving at Christmas. 
 
To reduce disrup7on for the children, Miss Bonsor and Mrs Chauhan will take 
over 4 Blessed in the Spring term and will con7nue to teach the children un7l 
July.  
 
Miss Batan will remain as the class teacher for 4 Sacrament un7l the end of the 
school year. 
 
If you have any ques7ons, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
K J Hannah 
Headteacher 
 


